
Dear , thank you for your request for information which is being dealt with under the 
terms of the Freedom of Information Act. 

Unfortunately, the information that you are seeking is not held by the Office of the 
Police and Crime Commissioner but may be held by Humberside Police Force. I 
have therefore transferred your request to them and no doubt you will hear from 
them in the very near future.   

Yours sincerely 

Louise Johnson  

 


